
  
 

31 July 2020 
 
Deputy David Cullinane TD 
Dáil Éireann    
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ 17834/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the amount of income generated from 
private care in public hospitals in each of the years 2017 to 2019 and to date in 2020, 
by year, by hospital and hospital group in tabular form; and if he will make a statement 
on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Public Representation, which you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response.  
 
Please see attached table provide by HSE Acute Finance showing private income in 
public Hospitals for the periods requested. 
 
I trust this is of assistance. 
 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
___________________________ 
Carol Ivory 
General Manager, Acute Operations 

        
Rannan na nOspideil Ghearmhíochaine 

Aonad 4A – Áras Dargan 
An Ceantar Theas 
An Bothar Mileata 
Cill Mhaighneann 

BÁC 8 
 

Acute Operations 
Health Service Executive 

Unit 4A - The Dargan Building 
Heuston South Quarter 

Military Road 
Kilmainham 

Dublin 8. 
  


